
 

 
 

April 25, 2024 

Nicole Pincombe 
Director, Business Planning and Budgeting 
Region of Durham 
605 Rossland Road East 
Whitby, Ontario, L1N8Y9 
Nicole.Pincombe@durham.ca 
 

RE: 2023 Audited Financial Statements 

Dear Ms. Pincombe: 

 

Section 38(3) of the Conservation Authorities Act, R.S.O. 1990, c. C.27 requires that upon receipt of the auditor’s 
report of the examination of our accounts and transactions, that we forward a copy of the report to each 
participating municipality and to the Minister.   
 
Enclosed is a copy of our 2023 Audited Financial statements approved by the Board of Directors as per resolution 
#41/24.   
 
If you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to contact myself directly.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
Jonathan Lucas, CPA 
Director, Corporate Services 
 
Enclosures: 2023 Audited Financial Statements, Kawartha Conservation 
 
cc. Mark Majchrowski, Chief Administrative Officer, Kawartha Conservation 
Joanne Cermak, Director, Financial Services, Region of Durham 
Ken Nix, Chief Administrative Officer, Township of Scugog 
Ralph Walton, Acting Director, Corporate Services/Clerk, Township of Scugog 
Michelle Willson, Chief Administrative Officer, Township of Brock 
Fernando Lamanna, Clerk/Deputy CAO, Township of Brock 
Mary-Ann Dempster, Chief Administrative Officer, Municipality of Clarington 
June Gallagher, Deputy Clerk, Municipality of Clarington 


